
EMERGENCY EVACUATION DRILL – FIRE DRILL 

 

Department of Petroleum Engineering has conducted a “FIRE DRILL” on 16th January 2025 at 

11:00 hours. The number of people evacuated were 85 including students, staff members, and 

faculty members. The department was completely evacuated in about 3 minutes after the fire alarm 

was activated. After the assembling of all the participants, Dr. Javed Haneef (Department 

Chairman) and Dr. Fareed Iqbal Siddique addressed the importance of health & safety and the fire 

drills to the students. 

 

 



 

 

 

 


